
 

 

 

 

Due to scheduled renovations, the restrooms located at the towers at 

the York Recreation Complex are temporarily out of service.  There 

will be 4 portables and 2 hand wash stations on site to accommodate 

our citizens.  Field 5 restrooms will also be open.   

Thanks for your patience as we continue to upgrade our facilities and 

serve the community better.   

 

Thanks 

 

Parks & Rec Staff 


